
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

 

The safety and welfare of our students and staff are our highest priorities. We will continue to monitor and adjust if 

and when necessary, our morning drop off procedures that are currently in place. All pedestrians must use crosswalk 

areas when entering or exiting the building. 

 Parent drivers must enter the school grounds with caution and abide by all traffic laws. 

 Parent drivers must begin to line up in the designated drop off area directly in front of the building. 

 Parent drivers must not drop off students in any areas other than the designated drop off area. 

 Students may exit vehicles independently if they are able to do so on the passenger’s side ONLY and report 

directly into the school building in order to ensure safety. Students should be ready to exit the vehicle as 

soon as it pulls up to the drop off area. 

 Parent drivers must remain in vehicles, stay in single file traffic patterns, and move cautiously through the 

driving areas following all traffic laws including following buses. 

Again, the goals of the procedures are to maintain a safe drop off procedure and flow of traffic during our morning 

arrival. Your understanding and cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

STUDENT DROP OFF PROHIBITED IN PARKING LOT AREA 

AM DROP OFF START POINT 
AM DROP OFF END POINT 

Students and parents must 

remain in vehicles until 

notified to exit vehicles. The 

doors open at 9:10 AM.  


